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April 15, 2019 

 

 

Re: UNR Trust [The “Trust”] Closure 

 

Dear Claimant Counsel: 

 

On April 30, 2019, all claim processing on active claims that have not been validated will cease. 

The time allowed to respond to any disallowance notice or agreed extension of time to any such 

notice will have expired.  

 

As previously advised, due to a higher than expected number of claims filed in December 2018, no 

new offers could be made until the Trust had determined the validity of those claims to permit the 

Trust to achieve its purpose to distribute as much of the remaining available funds to claimants as 

possible.  In order to meet that objective, the payment percentage will be adjusted to a new “Final 

Payment Percentage” and will be announced as soon as the necessary analysis is complete. 

 

Also as previously indicated, the Trust will continue to honor any currently outstanding offers at the 

current payment percentage.  As set forth in the CRP, a claim will be considered abandoned and 

closed without payment if no response is received by the Trust within the 180-day allowance for 

accepting Trust offers.  If you currently have any unexpired offers, we urge you to return the 

properly executed releases to the CPF now.  No extensions of time to respond can be allowed. 

 

It is anticipated that final offers will be made on or around May 15, 2019.  As set forth in the 

CRP, these offers will also be allowed 180 days for acceptance and the return of a signed release; 

likewise, no extensions of time to respond can be granted and any of these final offers not 

returned in that time period will be closed without payment. 

 

Yours very truly, 
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